

SPRING GOLF TRIP 21st ANNUAL

From:

Gregory C. Logue

Date:

March 10, 2011

Re:

The Golf Trip

April 28 – May 1, 2011

Gentlemen:

The 21st Annual Golf Trip is fast approaching. The Calcutta will occur on Monday, April 25, 2011 at 12:00 noon at the law offices of Woolf, McClane, 900 S. Gay Street, Suite 900. We will order lunch when everyone arrives.

Harvey Abernethy has decided not to go this year. Nathan Nash will be Michael Wood's partner this year.

I have attached a copy of a letter to Mid Pines with room assignments at the Ross Lodge. Please remember we will be staying across the street at Pine Needles this year. The Ross Lodge appears to be a nice facility

The total cost of our package, inclusive of taxes and resort fee and gratuities, is \$1,295.63, which is the same price as last year. We will eat all of our dinners at the Mid Pines' dining room. We will also eat breakfast at Mid Pines on Friday and Sunday. Since we are playing at Pine Needles on Saturday morning, we will eat breakfast in the Pine Needles' dining room. Lunch will be at the course we are playing each day, ending with the Mid Pines' brunch on Sunday. Please remember our package includes all meals beginning with dinner on Thursday night and concludes with brunch on Sunday.

I will speak with Arneka Sanders at the resort to determine if it is possible to check in early on Wednesday for those of you who want to play a practice round on Wednesday at Mid Pines or Pine Needles.

I will provide to each of you pairings and beginning points in the near future. If anyone has any questions, please feel free to give me a call. Also, if anyone is not planning on attending the trip this year, please let me know as soon as possible so we can quickly find a replacement.

I look forward to seeing you at the Calcutta on April 25, 2011 at noon.

Greg